
   

  
Memorandum 

 
TO: Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Brett Lenart, Planning Manager 
 
RE: Ordinance Amendment – Special Exception Uses as Type I Citizen Participation 

Projects 
 
DATE: August 23, 2018  
 
I recommend amendment to this proposed Ordinance this evening to make the effective date of 
the Ordinance October 31, 2018.  This would match other proposed Ordinance revisions and 
provide more predictability for petitions that are currently under consideration. 
 
With consultation with the City Attorney’s Office, I can conclude that this proposed change 
would not be material and therefore require any additional scheduled hearings. 
 
 
CC: Howard Lazarus, City Administrator 
 Derek Delacourt, Community Services Administrator 
 

City of Ann Arbor Planning Services 


